
Schools in Solihull have valued Loudmouth’s contribution to their work around relationships and sex 

education over the years. Some last minute dates have become available in December that they are 

offering at a discounted price on the following dates: 

Friday 30th November am pm 

Monday 3rd December am pm 

Tuesday 4th December am Booked up 

Thursday 6th December am pm 

Friday 7th December am pm 

Monday 10th December am pm 

Wednesday 12th December am pm 

Thursday 13th December am pm 

Monday 17th December am pm 

Tuesday 18th December am Booked up 

Thursday 20th December am pm 

 

Information about the theatre in education programmes they are running are available in their 

online brochure 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/e3gtCpZQosnzVglSPlAor?domain=loudmouth.co.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/e3gtCpZQosnzVglSPlAor?domain=loudmouth.co.uk

